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This testimony is in opposition to HB 3075. The proposed legislation produces no 

meaningful impact on gun violence, it only seeks to eliminate the rights of dutiful and 

lawful Oregonians. The need for reform to any laws impacting Oregonian 

Constitutional rights are better served through thoughtful and well planned measures. 

You seek to disenfranchise the very people you represent, and in doing so 

criminalize a great portion of your constituents. The clause included to only allow 

challenges to this law in a single court in a single county is tantamount to defrauding 

any law-abiding Oregonian of their rights to due process and follows in the footsteps 

of the Trump Administrations attempts to limit the checks and balances necessary to 

a lawful community. Your chosen avenue of providing permits via Police approval 

through a yet undetermined and established system, limits the inherent rights of 

minority and underserved portions of the population. This at a time when your 

constituents are afraid to walk down the streets of the city I reside in. You seek to 

limit their ability to protect themselves from the drug addled transients you shoved 

into our society with Measure 110. Please refrain from voting in favor of yet another 

law which will cost the taxpayers money in court to fight the impending appeals, and 

yet another blow to the safety and security of the people you purport to serve. 


